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MAY 2024 NEWSLETTER 
 

 
FROM THE DIRECTOR 
 
Wow, this school year has gone by 
quickly.  It is May and time to bring the 
school year to an end.  This is a sad time 
for us as we will be graduating some of 
our students and families and they will go 
on to their next school experience.  We 
have a lot of activities going on this 
month and I will address them in this 
newsletter.  
 
We are gearing up for the 2024-25 school 
year and will be sending out information 
this summer regarding open house and 
any additional information that you might 
need.  
 
Again, we hope that everyone has a great 
summer and we will see you in the 
fall.  For the families that will be moving 
on please let us know how everyone is 
doing and know that we are here if you 
every need anything. 
 
Cindy 
 
 
TUITION PAYMENTS FOR MAY 
If you have been paying by credit card 
each month I will be adding an 
additional  $5.00 for the May payment so 
you will see the $5.00 for April and 
$5.00  for May.  Please let me know if you 

FOUR YEAR OLD GRADUATION DATES 
Four year old graduations are in May and I 
wanted to give you the dates for each 
class.  All programs will begin at 10:30 
with doors opening at 10:00.  If your child 
stays until 1:00 they will be dismissed 
following their graduation.  Please enter 
at the main doors of the church and if you 
need handicapped parking and/or 
entrance please pull to the back of the 
church where we have drop off each 
morning and there is handicapped parking 
and an entrance there for your 
convenience. 
 
May 13 - Mrs. Lucas MWF 
May 14 - Mrs. Lucas T/Th 
May 15 - Mrs. Black MWF 
May 16 - Mrs. Black T/Th 
May 17 - Ms. Michels MWF 
May 20- Mrs. Michels Monday - Friday class 
May 21 - Mrs. Gripshover - Monday - Friday 
Class. 
These are not their last days of 
school.  Our official last days are May 22 
for all MWF classes and May 23 for T/Th 
Classes and all five day a week classes.   
 
2024-25 SCHOOL YEAR 



have any questions.  If you have a balance 
on your account please bring it up to date 
as we will be closing out our books in 
June.   I will also be sending out an 
additional invoice for students who will be 
using our before and after school program 
in May  If you use the before and after 
care in May I will be sending out an 
additional invoice at the end of the month 
through Procare.  There will be an 
additional charge of $5.00 for the 
processing fee if you pay through Procare. 
 
FROM NORTHERN KENTUCKY HEALTH 
DEPARTMENT SUMMER SAFETY 
 
Kentucky	law	requires	children	who	
are	40	inches	or	shorter	to	be	in	the	
correct	type	of	child	safety	seat. 
Children under one year old or who 
weigh 20 pounds or more should be 
in a rear-facing car seat. Children 
between 40 and 50 inches tall and 
younger than seven years old must 
use a booster seat. Booster seats 
help children sit higher off the vehicle 
seat so the adult's lap and shoulder 
seatbelt fits better. 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Last day of school T/Th and Monday 
through Friday - Thursday,  May 23 

Last day for all MWF classes - 
Wednesday, May 22 
 

 

 
I will be sending out an email to all 
students enrolled in the 2024-25 school 
year with additional information regarding 
the calendar and first month's 
payment.  The first day of school is 
September 3 for Monday through Friday 
classes and T/Th classes and September 4 
for the Monday/Wednesday/ Friday 
classes. 
 
EXCITING NEWS FOR LAKESIDE 
PRESCHOOL 
Through the generosity of an anonymous 
preschool family donor Lakeside Preschool 
will be installing all new flooring in each 
of our classrooms.  This is a very exciting 
time for us as all of the rooms will be 
cleared out and getting ready for the 
installation the first week of June.  We 
will be having a grand reveal of our 
classrooms in the Fall but in the 
meantime keep an eye on our Facebook 
page and our Website for ongoing updates 
and pictures.  We are looking forward to 
presenting our new classrooms for the 
2024-25 school year.  We are so thankful 
for this gift and look forward to sharing 
this with our families. 
 
MAY BLOOD DRIVE 
One of our staff members suffers from 
extreme anemia and we are sponsoring a 
blood drive at Hoxworth Blood Center for 
the month of May in her honor.  Please 
check our Facebook page for information 
on the blood drive and how to honor our 
staff member through this month. 

 
 

 

 

 


